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the concept of the social responsibility of business has roots in the puritan
doctrine of stewardship as well as the nineteenth century gospel of wealth but
business leaders only began to consider community welfare as a whole in the context
of their corporate aspirations of the latter half of the twentieth century
originally appearing in 1970 the social responsibilities of business surveys the
history of corporate actions in pursuit of social responsibility and attempts to
assess likely developments reissued in 1988 by transaction with a new introduction
by the author and now available in paperback the volume provides morrel heald the
opportunity to evaluate his earlier predictions and identify prospects for further
development in the area of corporate social responsibility some of heald s
predictions have not yet come to fruition and he reflects upon the reasons no
effective structure yet exists to permit an open exchange of views and needs between
business and representatives of its various constituencies in addition two of heald
s earlier suggestions have not taken root in the way he anticipated the company
foundation and the corporate social audit and he assesses why they have not and what
opportunities they still provide the social responsibilities of business provides
essential back ground for understanding the developing social role of the
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corporation and for assessing its future direction designed to serve as a
supplemental text for courses in business ethics corporate social responsibility
corporate strategy and organizational behaviour this text is also an indispensible
companion text for business students to use throughout their full programme of study
it provides objective coverage of key issues in corporate social responsibility the
obligation of companies to various stakeholder groups the contribution of business
to society and culture and the relationship between organizations and the quality of
the environment key features of the text include the following a reader s guide that
explains how to use the volume keyword entries featuring comprehensive essays on
such crucial topics as strategic corporate social responsibility strategic
philanthropy corporate social performance and social audits a listing of references
and suggested readings for each entry so that readers can find more information on
topics of particular interest here is the story of corporate social responsibility
what it means where it came from where it is going what it requires of business told
in an eyewitness i was there style by a pioneer of the study of csr in the nation s
business schools it takes the reader through a half century of corporate scandals
and fierce struggles over corporate ethics from ralph nader s 1960s campaign gm to
today s white collar crimes at enron worldcom tyco and other wall street giants it
lays bare the values that drive corporate culture explores the motivational depths
of corporate strategy and policy demonstrates how biological impulses can lead
business decision makers astray questions the relevance and ethical commitment of
business school education reveals the spiritual side of management life and holds
out hope that the new millennium will see improvement in the ethical performance of
business william c frederick is one of the founders of the study of corporate social
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responsibility in the united states and initiated some of the key concepts and
analytic categories his books include business and society social auditing and
values nature and culture in the american corporation he was president of the
society for business ethics and the society for advancement of socio economics and
chaired the social issues in management division of the academy of management he
conducted studies of management education in spain italy egypt yugoslavia ecuador
nigeria and australia and designed and taught programs for executives in u s
corporations he was dean of the business schools at the university of kansas city
and the university of pittsburgh he received a phd in economics and anthropology
from the university of texas corporation be good draws on the author s half century
of thinking about the social and ethical responsibilities of the modern corporation
the corporate social responsibility is a voluntary commitment of an organization or
corporate or a business setting to involve in corporative practices economic social
environmental criteria and actions that are set apart from the legislative
requirements and possess relation to a wider range of stakeholders who influence
everyone through their activities the corporate social responsibility has been
provided with the duty of defining the specific roles and responsibilities for
business related activities which are entirely opposite to the fact that it
vindicates business the primary function of the csr is to assign a definite role to
business and has to take care of the fact that the businesses are functioning within
the realistic edges like the involvement of business with activities that helps the
business to expand their markets increase their profits and so on a comprehensive
corporate social responsibility system in an organization covers all the elements
like stakeholder analysis comprehensive strategy design that includes a marketplace
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societal workplace and environmental dimensions activation programs and measuring
reporting etc all that is required for its methodical working it is important for
the companies to possess an efficiently working corporate social responsibility
system the area of concern for a company having a csr is the tasks or the steps that
a company is required to follow for yielding maximum business value csr is newer
technology introduced in an organization or in an industry or a business setting and
thus not many people are properly aware of proper methodologies or the steps that
need to be followed for development of a strategical csr there are many benefits
that the company gets through the use of a strategical csr which are discussed in
detail furthermore volume two of business and society 360 focuses on research drawn
from work grounded in corporate social responsibility and corporate citizenship this
book is a concise and authoritative reference work and dictionary in the field of
corporate social responsibility sustainability business ethics and corporate
governance it provides reliable definitions to more than 600 terms and concepts for
researchers and professionals alike by its definitions the dictionary helps users to
understand the meanings of commonly used terms in csr and the roles and functions of
csr related international organizations furthermore it helps to identify keynotes on
international guidelines codes and principles relevant to csr the role of csr in the
business world has developed from a fig leaf marketing front into an important and
indispensable aspect of corporate behavior over the past years sustainable
strategies are valued desired and deployed more and more by relevant players in
business politics and societies all over the world both research and corporate
practice therefore see csr as a guiding principle for business success corporate
social responsibility csr is setting new missions for companies and shining a
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welcome light on issues such as the behaviour of board members shared value the well
being of stakeholders the protection of vulnerable individuals and the roles played
by public opinion and shareholders this timely book seeks to lay the foundations for
a sustainable corporate governance based on the european commission definition of
csr as the responsibility of enterprises for their impacts on society more generally
this sustainable corporate governance responds to some of the pressing challenges of
the 21st century from sustainable finance and climate change to carbon reduction and
population growth this element offers a thought provoking and critical examination
of corporate social responsibility csr csr has entered the boardroom and become a
mainstream management concept for businesses to address their ethical social and
environmental responsibilities towards society csr does not come without
contestation and firms engage in csr for different reasons and exhibit different
patterns of csr activities these activities range from sincere action with
substantial social or environmental improvements to symbolic impression management
and the creation of a csr façade that is little more than empty words this element
illuminates and scrutinizes contemporary approaches to csr and offers a fresh
perspective for scholars managers and decision makers interested in the societal
role of business firms beyond maximizing profitability christopher wickert and david
risi take a step back from how csr is currently understood and practiced and
stimulate readers to reflect on how to move csr forward towards a more inclusive
concept csr has now moved beyond the stage of specialist or niche subject to become
an integral part of global business and society this timely edition is destined to
become the definitive guide to csr sustainability business ethics and the
organizations and standards in the field the a to z of corporate social
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responsibility is a unique publication and is the culmination of over a hundred of
the world s leading thinkers opinion formers academic and business people providing
an easy to use guide to csr from general concepts such as sustainability stakeholder
management business ethics and human rights to more specific topics such as carbon
trading microfinance biodiversity the base of the pyramid model and globalisation in
addition to definitions of the most important terms across the wide range of csr
associated topics this book also covers all the most important codes and guidelines
such as the equator principles the un global compact and iso standards as well as
providing background on organizations such as the world business council for
sustainable development and transparency international and profiles of csr in
particular industries and regions this paperback edition includes all the latest
developments in csr as well as incorporating new sections on boardroom pay the sub
prime market and the financial crisis praise for the first edition a complete
reference guide offers an invaluable combination of lessons learned and best
practice for the future provides first hand insights forum csr international october
2008 this is a timely and innovative contribution to the field of corporate social
responsibility retail leisure international february 2008 a handy reference to have
on the shelf behind your desk ethical performance february 2008 you will not find a
wider display of today s key global players and their action programs than here csr
news net may 2008 the book contains a great deal of detailed research supply
management may 2008 corporate social responsibility csr is business s contribution
to sustainable development today corporate behaviour must not only ensure returns to
shareholders wages to employees and products and services to customer it must also
respond to societal and environmental concerns local cultures are a countervailing
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force to the global economy and the struggle between the forces of overcoming the
hurdles of social responsibility and all partners and sectors need to be committed
to adhere to a coherent social strategy in the interest of society as a whole
through partnerships with labour ngos and communities corporations contribute to
tackling social exclusion solutions for policy dialogue to meet the social
challenges at the local level this book provides a comprehensive overview of
corporate social responsibility experiences and practices at the local level it
illustrates that partnerships provide a powerful mechanism for helping firms become
more socially responsible it includes interventions from the conference partners for
progress towards a new approach to corporate social responsibility held in paris in
november 2000 and is essential reading for policymakers ngos business and all local
actors involved in the issues of sustainable development corporate social
responsibility definition core issues and recent developments offers a well
structured and thorough introduction to corporate social responsibility csr author
brent d beal introduces the basic concept of csr briefly discusses the challenges of
defining it and summarizes important conceptual models csr is examined in the
context of the perfect competition market model market failure and social dilemmas
three different types of csr systemic strategic and philanthropic are highlighted
finally arguments both for and against csr are outlined and several conceptual
frames are proposed readers are encouraged to think about what businesses should be
responsible for in society and how a society s economic system should be structured
bounded and ultimately controlled this text is appropriate for any business course
in which the introduction of csr would complement other course content as a result
of the industrialization urbanization and population increase during the last two
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centuries the global landscape has been irreversibly damaged these anthropological
pressures have create endless problems on the global level and individuals and
organizations are beginning to realize their own ever increasing responsibility to
consider the welfare and interests of all stakeholders as a whole although the
improvements in the legal framework at the national and international level can be
viewed as an important step to protect society and the natural environment a legal
course provides a reactive mode of control rather than a proactive approach
considering its proactive approach and voluntarily basis the concept of social
responsibility can provide a significant tool of generating a sustainable future
during such a paradigm shift contemporary issues in corporate social responsibility
presents the significant roles that universities must embrace in order to take
charge of the future in parallel to those movements many institutions include a
course on social responsibility yet the studies on the education of social
responsibility in the literature show that there is no commonly accepted teaching
methods and guiding curriculum of csr this book was designed based on the outcomes
of an erasmus intensive project ip which was organized in yasar university during
june 2012 with the contribution of 9 european universities based on the interactive
feedback of participants during the project this book sheds light on the ongoing
discussion of corporate social responsibility from a european perspective based on
the idea that strategic csr offers the most holistic and effective approach to
corporate social responsibility the author presents the key concepts theories and
philosophical approaches to csr along with the practical tools needed to implement
this knowledge in the real world corporate social responsibility csr represents the
social accountability a company holds for society this very short introductions
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looks at how and why it developed how it is implemented in practice and the benefits
and controversies it raises for companies governments and society worldwide this
book proposes that the responsible business practices of leading companies are
significant not only as isolated instances of self regulation but that they also
contribute to a broader rule making process which has been underway in the last
decade and is aimed at making business more responsive to human rights and
environmental concerns the flexibility of existing laws as well as the emergence of
new regulations relevant to corporate social responsibility csr are highlighted as
csr increasingly interacts with public policy some insufficiently understood effects
of csr appear that can help us advance toward more systemic solutions in the
business and human rights area this study identifies variables that states can
stimulate through a wide range of interventions ranging from capacity building
measures to policy to hard law so that responsible practices get diffused more
broadly and deeply in the business community the intended audiences are legal
experts with an interest in enhancing the protection of human rights in developing
countries and csr theorists and practitioners mindful of the broader social dynamics
that surround the implementation of csr commitments this book takes a fresh look at
current issues in corporate social responsibility csr with a special focus on
emerging economies in particular it includes dedicated chapters on the theory of csr
related principles and values and insights from cross generational investigations in
turn the second part of the book examines the relation between financial performance
and social responsibility in different industries and types of organizations the
third part presents cases involving emerging economies and addresses reporting
auditing and accounting as well as sector specific issues for e g retailing and
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banking lastly the book tackles the aspects of financial performance and taxation in
a number of case studies and practical examples overall the book provides cutting
edge insights into the theory and practice of csr from european countries that can
be considered emerging or developing corporations now face greater scrutiny
regarding their environmental social and economic activities accounting firms and
consultancies use increasingly sophisticated tools to verify corporate undertakings
socially responsible investment funds screen corporate performance and failure to
perform even affects share price by ignoring the legal context or viewing csr
measures as merely voluntary a corporation can expose itself to clear financial and
legal liability corporate social responsibility a legal analysis is the first
comprehensive legal text on global csr it examines the hard and soft laws that
ground csr to show that responsible corporate behaviour has become a matter of
important legal concern for virtually every corporation this collection brings
together leading scholarly thinking to understand why csr failed to prevent the
global financial crisis how corporate social irresponsibility csi contributed to the
financial crisis and how we may reframe csr or improve csr frameworks to help
prevent or mitigate any future financial and economic crises this book examines the
indian mandate for corporate social responsibility csr and its implementations in
various individual organizations although the mandate is applicable only to certain
large and stable companies many believe that india is poised to become the
birthplace of social economic and environmental transformation given the immense
size of the indian population and its challenging socio economic index the book
explores the various facets of csr investigation and places special emphasis on the
schedule vii of the indian companies act of 2013 which defines specific areas of
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intervention for these companies in addition it provides a wealth of first hand case
studies that exemplify the ongoing developments and the fundamental challenges and
opportunities of mandated csr this book introduces a finnish approach to corporate
social responsibility csr and embeds it within a broader discussion on the nordic
roots of business responsibility and stakeholder thinking the first part of the book
traces the origins of finnish csr from paternalism at the beginning of
industrialization to the start of the welfare state the second part discusses the
characteristics of finnish csr in light of the cultural and societal context and
structure and the third part introduces current trends and challenges each section
of the book includes case examples that illustrate finnish csr from different
perspectives the book will be of use to scholars and students with an interest in
the nordic approach to csr principles of corporate social responsibility a guide for
students and practicing managers in developing and emerging countries is designed to
meet the urgent need for a comprehensive and definitive introduction and teaching
text for corporate social responsibility csr with the aim to become the standard
textbook to teach a complete course unit at undergraduate or postgraduate levels
this is a book that can be used by practicing managers to understand the practice of
csr equipping them with knowledge and skills of how to integrate csr into business
strategy and operations edited by a multidisciplinary team of four experts david
katamba dr christoph zipfel david haag and dr charles tushabomwe kazooba along with
other contributors the book stresses the linkage of csr and modern business
management it starts by defining csr then shows how to get involved in csr how to
identify csr opportunities communicating csr activities to stakeholders and tracking
csr performance principles of corporate social responsibility a guide for students
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and practicing managers in developing and emerging countries concludes by giving the
reader the practical skills in designing csr strategies in order to use them for
competitiveness as well as tracking performance of csr programs this is a book that
will become essential reading on the topic of csr for many years to come this
monograph focuses on the level of management culture development in organizations
attempting to disclose it not only with the help of theoretical insights but also by
the approach based on employees and managers why was the term management culture
that is rarely found in literature selected for the analysis we are quite often
faced with problems of terminology especially it often happens in the translation
from one language to another while preparing this monograph the authors had a number
of questions on how to decouple the management culture from organization s culture
and from organizational culture how to separate management culture from managerial
culture etc however having analysed a variety of scientific research it appeared
that there is no need to break down the mentioned cultures because they still
overlap therefore it is impossible to completely separate the management culture
from the formal or informal part of organizational culture management culture
inevitably exists in every organization only its level of development may vary being
socially responsible on the part of corporate entities is now no longer an option it
is part of their normal business obligations to all their stakeholders regardless of
whether these are primary or secondary stakeholders modern societies around the
world now expect corporate entities of all shapes and forms to be socially
responsible in whatever they do the global practices of corporate social
responsibility is a first attempt at bringing together in one book experts accounts
of how corporate entities in twenty independent nations around the world are dealing
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with the issue of csr the world today faces diverse social problems these become
apparent as one moves from one country to the next interestingly society now expects
corporations to help in finding solutions to these problems the problem of global
warming affects us all modern corporations can no longer continue to assume that the
problem will go away if nothing is done by them we can all make a little difference
by our actions bringing together the fields of sociology political science and
management and organization studies ursula mühle offers in this unique volume an
authoritative overview of corporate social responsibility csr mühle first considers
the origins of csr during the 1970s highlighting the various approaches to csr and
explaining its early shortcomings she then turns to the united nations global
compact and the global reporting initiative to investigate why since the mid 1990s
csr has been on the rise finally mühle employs several case studies as well as
interviews with business executives and politicians to illustrate why businesses
worldwide now view csr as a key component to their success the politics of corporate
social responsibility will be welcomed by scholars and csr practitioners alike
managing corporate social responsibility offers a strategic communication centred
approach to integrating csr into organizations drawing from a variety of disciplines
and written in a highly accessible style the book guides readers in a focused
progression providing the key points they need to successfully navigate the benefits
and implications of managing csr chapters are organized around a process model for
csr that outlines steps for researching developing implementing and evaluating csr
initiatives emphasizes stakeholder engagement as a foundation throughout the csr
process model discusses ways to maximize the use of social media and traditional
media throughout the process offers international examples drawn from a variety of
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industries including the forest stewardship council starbucks coffee and ikea draws
upon theories grounded in various disciplines including public relations marketing
media communication and business this volume explores the management concept whereby
companies integrate social and environmental concerns in their business operations
and in their interactions with their stakeholders this practice also benefits the
company and helps it to reach its strategic goals this volume takes
interdisciplinary and multidisciplinary perspectives to exploring a multitude of
themes in csr including corporate social responsibility in conjunction with employee
quality of life globalization industry sustainability environmental accountability
academic spin off education empowerment of women corporate reputation expenditures
for csr purposes and more the chapter authors consider the impacts and outcomes
along with the emerging challenges of incorporating csr in an organization s
business strategy this volume is an important academic journey into some of the most
relevant yet understudied issues of today this volume will be a valuable resource
for faculty and students in business as well as for industry professionals
researchers and others this reader provides an invaluable introduction to the key
issues and themes emerging within the field of csr including articles from academics
ngos and companies working in the area it features both case studies and broader
perspectives this book presents initiatives that were launched or are currently
being pursued in the name of csr and showcases how different dimensions of csr
sustainability ethics and governance can help to solve global challenges
contributions by international experts from australia to bangladesh and from nigeria
to spain address current issues in their respective country such as challenges faced
by nations initiatives launched in the name of csr and attempts on the part of small
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and medium sized enterprises to promote csr initiatives this volume provides readers
with in depth insights into csr and important initiatives around the globe intended
to encourage more responsible behavior this book analyses various aspects of social
responsibility corporate responsibility sustainability and governance rather than
focusing narrowly on a single perspective it investigates a number of problems and
scenarios that can all be considered an aspect of one of these fields and shows how
they are all related to each other and to the problems and issues facing businesses
this approach is based on the tradition of the social responsibility research
network which in its 15 year history has sought to broaden the discourse and to
treat all research in these areas as inter related and relevant to business the book
collects the best papers presented at the 15th international conference on corporate
social responsibility and 6th organisational governance conference held in melbourne
australia in september 2016 over the last decade the question of the relationship
between organizations and society has been subject to much debate often of a
critical nature the decade has seen protests concerning the actions of organizations
exposures of corporate exploitation and unfolding accounting scandals at the same
time ethical behaviour and a concern for the environment have been shown to have a
positive correlation with corporate performance the nature of corporate social
responsibility is therefore a topical one for businesses and academics there are
however many different perspectives upon what is meant by corporate social
responsibility and how this might be applied within organizations the authors
involved are respected academics from a variety of disciplines from around the world
the contributions to this book investigate theoretical perspectives on the topic the
application in practice of socially responsible behaviour and the ethical dimension
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of such behaviour in today s globalized and competitive business environment
companies increasingly look to restructuring mergers acquisitions and downsizing to
survive grow and maximize profits however when they are not managed in a socially
responsible manner restructurings may exert the negative impact on employees
shareholders communities and society as a whole the book empirically explores the
phenomena of corporate social responsibility csr restructuring and relationships
with firms performance in china it gives an insight into how chinese firms respond
to expectations of stakeholders by making social goals a part of their overall
business operations it also gives a fresh view of the new concept of socially
responsible restructuring for those seeking to promote socially responsible
practices in restructuring the book provides a unique and stimulating analysis and
touchstone master s thesis from the year 2013 in the subject business economics
business ethics corporate ethics grade 1 5 university of applied sciences dortmund
course bwl unternehmensethik wirtschaftsethik marketing language english abstract
the term and concept of corporate social responsibility csr which generally means
that companies voluntarily takeover responsibility for different social economic
ecological and culture issues has gained such popularity among academics and the
popular media that it seems to be ubiquitous nowadays more recent incidents and
scandals such as nestle powder milk shell brent spar enron parmalat sweatshops by
different sports equipment and electronic devices producers and finally the
financial crisis which made the headlines among many others which did not make it to
the front page have forced companies to consider csr even more but also other issues
such as climate change and global warming human rights situation and terrorism
affect how companies conduct their strategies and operational practices today it is
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observable that almost every large corporation makes some effort to communicate how
it is committed to social issues that lie beyond its basic profit objectives a short
look at the websites is enough to notice that companies of many different industry
sectors make much effort to present their corporate responsibility initiatives the
companies produce healthier food more fuel efficient vehicles and save resources in
their operations to make the world a better place in view of this csr sometimes
begins to be propaganda to hide the true face of the business corporate social
responsibility is now a key marketing and branding instrument for many companies
hence numerous other companies also small and medium sized companies are currently
asking themselves the questions shall we also invest in csr initiatives why should
we do that just to do something is this still an instrument to gain a competitive
advantage especially the last question implies the question if consumers still
believe in the basic idea of csr initiatives or with the overload of csr initiatives
if they even show reactance and mistrust against such issues the present work will
answer these questions from the compannies and the consumers point of view this book
provides a comprehensive and detailed introduction to the iso 26000 standard for
social responsibility sr in businesses and corporations in addition to discussing
the standard s focus on various stakeholders and seven core topics the book
underscores its key aspects and most debatable issues with a focus on its connection
to sustainable business practices it presents numerous cases and practical examples
of the iso 26000 s implementation and discusses the outcomes and lessons learned in
terms of the extent to which organizations can envision practicing csr in ways that
fit their activities stakeholders and environment lately the iso 26000 has proved to
offer an interesting and important approach to the standardization of corporate
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social responsibility approached and perceived as a voluntary standard that does not
include any specific requirements determining the best way to implement and work
with it involved a considerable amount of experimentation this book showcases the
current state of application and discusses how different countries have developed
their own specific versions of the standard which organizations can use to certify
their sr processes essay from the year 2009 in the subject psychology work business
organisational and economic psychology grade high merit european college of business
and management ecbm london london school of economics and political science language
english abstract i t remains a fact that many business leaders still only pay lip
service to csr or are merely reacting to peer pressure by introducing it into their
organisations a smaller number have an inherent sense that it is the right thing to
do and feel committed to it fewer still are convinced about the business benefits
and have embedded it throughout their organisations bevan et al 2004 4 to shed light
on the hypothesis that most organisations can only have a rhetorical commitment to
corporate social responsibility csr and hence to further explore the above citation
is the aim of this essay in order to do so the analysis is organized in three
chapters firstly three different alternative perspectives on organizations
responsibilities in general are examined concluding that there is potential
divergence on whether social aspects have to be considered as key elements for
organizations secondly the essay argues that some perspectives potentially conflict
with the steep increase of csr popularity during the past decades and defines real
and rhetoric csr commitment accordingly thirdly rhetoric csr as a gap between
communication and implementation of csr is decomposed into fixed and variable
economic cycle dependent effects the essay concludes with verifying the initial
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hypothesis especially for periods of economic downturns and emphasising the
importance of further empirical research to better measure and fully grasp the
implications of csr nowadays corporate social responsibility csr has become an
increasingly important topic in our global society corporate social responsibility
across europe is the first volume of its kind to bring together twenty three
national perspectives on this issue thirty seven european researchers worked on the
book which provides a comprehensive and structured survey of csr developments and
progress at national levels an overview and analysis is provided for each country
topics addressed include business and societal mindsets in the different cultural
settings national drivers for the current development of csr and prospects for the
individual countries in the future furthermore it contains three comprehensive pan
european analyses the chapters also contain practical information and references to
the internet as well as relevant literature in order to support further research and
stimulate business activities in this field the result is a rather unique collection
of essays on the topic of csr across europe within the book social responsibility in
the information age issues and controversies the term society refers to the world at
large nations cultures within nations and interaction among peoples it examines who
is affected why how and where and what impact those changes have on society this
exciting title will address the changes information resource management information
technology and information systems have made upon society as a whole
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The Social Responsibilities of Business 2018-04-27 the concept of the social
responsibility of business has roots in the puritan doctrine of stewardship as well
as the nineteenth century gospel of wealth but business leaders only began to
consider community welfare as a whole in the context of their corporate aspirations
of the latter half of the twentieth century originally appearing in 1970 the social
responsibilities of business surveys the history of corporate actions in pursuit of
social responsibility and attempts to assess likely developments reissued in 1988 by
transaction with a new introduction by the author and now available in paperback the
volume provides morrel heald the opportunity to evaluate his earlier predictions and
identify prospects for further development in the area of corporate social
responsibility some of heald s predictions have not yet come to fruition and he
reflects upon the reasons no effective structure yet exists to permit an open
exchange of views and needs between business and representatives of its various
constituencies in addition two of heald s earlier suggestions have not taken root in
the way he anticipated the company foundation and the corporate social audit and he
assesses why they have not and what opportunities they still provide the social
responsibilities of business provides essential back ground for understanding the
developing social role of the corporation and for assessing its future direction
SAGE Brief Guide to Corporate Social Responsibility 2012 designed to serve as a
supplemental text for courses in business ethics corporate social responsibility
corporate strategy and organizational behaviour this text is also an indispensible
companion text for business students to use throughout their full programme of study
it provides objective coverage of key issues in corporate social responsibility the
obligation of companies to various stakeholder groups the contribution of business
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to society and culture and the relationship between organizations and the quality of
the environment key features of the text include the following a reader s guide that
explains how to use the volume keyword entries featuring comprehensive essays on
such crucial topics as strategic corporate social responsibility strategic
philanthropy corporate social performance and social audits a listing of references
and suggested readings for each entry so that readers can find more information on
topics of particular interest
Corporate Social Responsibilities 1967 here is the story of corporate social
responsibility what it means where it came from where it is going what it requires
of business told in an eyewitness i was there style by a pioneer of the study of csr
in the nation s business schools it takes the reader through a half century of
corporate scandals and fierce struggles over corporate ethics from ralph nader s
1960s campaign gm to today s white collar crimes at enron worldcom tyco and other
wall street giants it lays bare the values that drive corporate culture explores the
motivational depths of corporate strategy and policy demonstrates how biological
impulses can lead business decision makers astray questions the relevance and
ethical commitment of business school education reveals the spiritual side of
management life and holds out hope that the new millennium will see improvement in
the ethical performance of business william c frederick is one of the founders of
the study of corporate social responsibility in the united states and initiated some
of the key concepts and analytic categories his books include business and society
social auditing and values nature and culture in the american corporation he was
president of the society for business ethics and the society for advancement of
socio economics and chaired the social issues in management division of the academy
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of management he conducted studies of management education in spain italy egypt
yugoslavia ecuador nigeria and australia and designed and taught programs for
executives in u s corporations he was dean of the business schools at the university
of kansas city and the university of pittsburgh he received a phd in economics and
anthropology from the university of texas corporation be good draws on the author s
half century of thinking about the social and ethical responsibilities of the modern
corporation
Corporation, be Good! 2006 the corporate social responsibility is a voluntary
commitment of an organization or corporate or a business setting to involve in
corporative practices economic social environmental criteria and actions that are
set apart from the legislative requirements and possess relation to a wider range of
stakeholders who influence everyone through their activities the corporate social
responsibility has been provided with the duty of defining the specific roles and
responsibilities for business related activities which are entirely opposite to the
fact that it vindicates business the primary function of the csr is to assign a
definite role to business and has to take care of the fact that the businesses are
functioning within the realistic edges like the involvement of business with
activities that helps the business to expand their markets increase their profits
and so on a comprehensive corporate social responsibility system in an organization
covers all the elements like stakeholder analysis comprehensive strategy design that
includes a marketplace societal workplace and environmental dimensions activation
programs and measuring reporting etc all that is required for its methodical working
it is important for the companies to possess an efficiently working corporate social
responsibility system the area of concern for a company having a csr is the tasks or
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the steps that a company is required to follow for yielding maximum business value
csr is newer technology introduced in an organization or in an industry or a
business setting and thus not many people are properly aware of proper methodologies
or the steps that need to be followed for development of a strategical csr there are
many benefits that the company gets through the use of a strategical csr which are
discussed in detail furthermore
Corporate Social Responsibility 2019-12-15 volume two of business and society 360
focuses on research drawn from work grounded in corporate social responsibility and
corporate citizenship
Corporate Social Responsibility 2018-05-14 this book is a concise and authoritative
reference work and dictionary in the field of corporate social responsibility
sustainability business ethics and corporate governance it provides reliable
definitions to more than 600 terms and concepts for researchers and professionals
alike by its definitions the dictionary helps users to understand the meanings of
commonly used terms in csr and the roles and functions of csr related international
organizations furthermore it helps to identify keynotes on international guidelines
codes and principles relevant to csr the role of csr in the business world has
developed from a fig leaf marketing front into an important and indispensable aspect
of corporate behavior over the past years sustainable strategies are valued desired
and deployed more and more by relevant players in business politics and societies
all over the world both research and corporate practice therefore see csr as a
guiding principle for business success
Dictionary of Corporate Social Responsibility 2015-02-03 corporate social
responsibility csr is setting new missions for companies and shining a welcome light
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on issues such as the behaviour of board members shared value the well being of
stakeholders the protection of vulnerable individuals and the roles played by public
opinion and shareholders this timely book seeks to lay the foundations for a
sustainable corporate governance based on the european commission definition of csr
as the responsibility of enterprises for their impacts on society more generally
this sustainable corporate governance responds to some of the pressing challenges of
the 21st century from sustainable finance and climate change to carbon reduction and
population growth
Corporate Social Responsibility 2018-03-30 this element offers a thought provoking
and critical examination of corporate social responsibility csr csr has entered the
boardroom and become a mainstream management concept for businesses to address their
ethical social and environmental responsibilities towards society csr does not come
without contestation and firms engage in csr for different reasons and exhibit
different patterns of csr activities these activities range from sincere action with
substantial social or environmental improvements to symbolic impression management
and the creation of a csr façade that is little more than empty words this element
illuminates and scrutinizes contemporary approaches to csr and offers a fresh
perspective for scholars managers and decision makers interested in the societal
role of business firms beyond maximizing profitability christopher wickert and david
risi take a step back from how csr is currently understood and practiced and
stimulate readers to reflect on how to move csr forward towards a more inclusive
concept
Corporate Social Responsibility 2019-07-04 csr has now moved beyond the stage of
specialist or niche subject to become an integral part of global business and
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society this timely edition is destined to become the definitive guide to csr
sustainability business ethics and the organizations and standards in the field the
a to z of corporate social responsibility is a unique publication and is the
culmination of over a hundred of the world s leading thinkers opinion formers
academic and business people providing an easy to use guide to csr from general
concepts such as sustainability stakeholder management business ethics and human
rights to more specific topics such as carbon trading microfinance biodiversity the
base of the pyramid model and globalisation in addition to definitions of the most
important terms across the wide range of csr associated topics this book also covers
all the most important codes and guidelines such as the equator principles the un
global compact and iso standards as well as providing background on organizations
such as the world business council for sustainable development and transparency
international and profiles of csr in particular industries and regions this
paperback edition includes all the latest developments in csr as well as
incorporating new sections on boardroom pay the sub prime market and the financial
crisis praise for the first edition a complete reference guide offers an invaluable
combination of lessons learned and best practice for the future provides first hand
insights forum csr international october 2008 this is a timely and innovative
contribution to the field of corporate social responsibility retail leisure
international february 2008 a handy reference to have on the shelf behind your desk
ethical performance february 2008 you will not find a wider display of today s key
global players and their action programs than here csr news net may 2008 the book
contains a great deal of detailed research supply management may 2008
The A to Z of Corporate Social Responsibility 2010-05-20 corporate social
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responsibility csr is business s contribution to sustainable development today
corporate behaviour must not only ensure returns to shareholders wages to employees
and products and services to customer it must also respond to societal and
environmental concerns local cultures are a countervailing force to the global
economy and the struggle between the forces of overcoming the hurdles of social
responsibility and all partners and sectors need to be committed to adhere to a
coherent social strategy in the interest of society as a whole through partnerships
with labour ngos and communities corporations contribute to tackling social
exclusion solutions for policy dialogue to meet the social challenges at the local
level this book provides a comprehensive overview of corporate social responsibility
experiences and practices at the local level it illustrates that partnerships
provide a powerful mechanism for helping firms become more socially responsible it
includes interventions from the conference partners for progress towards a new
approach to corporate social responsibility held in paris in november 2000 and is
essential reading for policymakers ngos business and all local actors involved in
the issues of sustainable development
Corporate Social Responsibility 2001 corporate social responsibility definition core
issues and recent developments offers a well structured and thorough introduction to
corporate social responsibility csr author brent d beal introduces the basic concept
of csr briefly discusses the challenges of defining it and summarizes important
conceptual models csr is examined in the context of the perfect competition market
model market failure and social dilemmas three different types of csr systemic
strategic and philanthropic are highlighted finally arguments both for and against
csr are outlined and several conceptual frames are proposed readers are encouraged
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to think about what businesses should be responsible for in society and how a
society s economic system should be structured bounded and ultimately controlled
this text is appropriate for any business course in which the introduction of csr
would complement other course content
Corporate Social Responsibility 2013-07-05 as a result of the industrialization
urbanization and population increase during the last two centuries the global
landscape has been irreversibly damaged these anthropological pressures have create
endless problems on the global level and individuals and organizations are beginning
to realize their own ever increasing responsibility to consider the welfare and
interests of all stakeholders as a whole although the improvements in the legal
framework at the national and international level can be viewed as an important step
to protect society and the natural environment a legal course provides a reactive
mode of control rather than a proactive approach considering its proactive approach
and voluntarily basis the concept of social responsibility can provide a significant
tool of generating a sustainable future during such a paradigm shift contemporary
issues in corporate social responsibility presents the significant roles that
universities must embrace in order to take charge of the future in parallel to those
movements many institutions include a course on social responsibility yet the
studies on the education of social responsibility in the literature show that there
is no commonly accepted teaching methods and guiding curriculum of csr this book was
designed based on the outcomes of an erasmus intensive project ip which was
organized in yasar university during june 2012 with the contribution of 9 european
universities based on the interactive feedback of participants during the project
this book sheds light on the ongoing discussion of corporate social responsibility
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from a european perspective
Contemporary Issues in Corporate Social Responsibility 2013-12-18 based on the idea
that strategic csr offers the most holistic and effective approach to corporate
social responsibility the author presents the key concepts theories and
philosophical approaches to csr along with the practical tools needed to implement
this knowledge in the real world
Strategic Corporate Social Responsibility 2021-10-13 corporate social responsibility
csr represents the social accountability a company holds for society this very short
introductions looks at how and why it developed how it is implemented in practice
and the benefits and controversies it raises for companies governments and society
worldwide
Social Responsibilities of Business Corporations 1971 this book proposes that the
responsible business practices of leading companies are significant not only as
isolated instances of self regulation but that they also contribute to a broader
rule making process which has been underway in the last decade and is aimed at
making business more responsive to human rights and environmental concerns the
flexibility of existing laws as well as the emergence of new regulations relevant to
corporate social responsibility csr are highlighted as csr increasingly interacts
with public policy some insufficiently understood effects of csr appear that can
help us advance toward more systemic solutions in the business and human rights area
this study identifies variables that states can stimulate through a wide range of
interventions ranging from capacity building measures to policy to hard law so that
responsible practices get diffused more broadly and deeply in the business community
the intended audiences are legal experts with an interest in enhancing the
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protection of human rights in developing countries and csr theorists and
practitioners mindful of the broader social dynamics that surround the
implementation of csr commitments
Corporate Social Responsibility 2014 this book takes a fresh look at current issues
in corporate social responsibility csr with a special focus on emerging economies in
particular it includes dedicated chapters on the theory of csr related principles
and values and insights from cross generational investigations in turn the second
part of the book examines the relation between financial performance and social
responsibility in different industries and types of organizations the third part
presents cases involving emerging economies and addresses reporting auditing and
accounting as well as sector specific issues for e g retailing and banking lastly
the book tackles the aspects of financial performance and taxation in a number of
case studies and practical examples overall the book provides cutting edge insights
into the theory and practice of csr from european countries that can be considered
emerging or developing
The Dynamics of Corporate Social Responsibilities 2007-12-12 corporations now face
greater scrutiny regarding their environmental social and economic activities
accounting firms and consultancies use increasingly sophisticated tools to verify
corporate undertakings socially responsible investment funds screen corporate
performance and failure to perform even affects share price by ignoring the legal
context or viewing csr measures as merely voluntary a corporation can expose itself
to clear financial and legal liability corporate social responsibility a legal
analysis is the first comprehensive legal text on global csr it examines the hard
and soft laws that ground csr to show that responsible corporate behaviour has
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become a matter of important legal concern for virtually every corporation
Current Issues in Corporate Social Responsibility 2018-01-22 this collection brings
together leading scholarly thinking to understand why csr failed to prevent the
global financial crisis how corporate social irresponsibility csi contributed to the
financial crisis and how we may reframe csr or improve csr frameworks to help
prevent or mitigate any future financial and economic crises
Corporate Social Responsibility 2009 this book examines the indian mandate for
corporate social responsibility csr and its implementations in various individual
organizations although the mandate is applicable only to certain large and stable
companies many believe that india is poised to become the birthplace of social
economic and environmental transformation given the immense size of the indian
population and its challenging socio economic index the book explores the various
facets of csr investigation and places special emphasis on the schedule vii of the
indian companies act of 2013 which defines specific areas of intervention for these
companies in addition it provides a wealth of first hand case studies that exemplify
the ongoing developments and the fundamental challenges and opportunities of
mandated csr
Reframing Corporate Social Responsibility 2010-12-13 this book introduces a finnish
approach to corporate social responsibility csr and embeds it within a broader
discussion on the nordic roots of business responsibility and stakeholder thinking
the first part of the book traces the origins of finnish csr from paternalism at the
beginning of industrialization to the start of the welfare state the second part
discusses the characteristics of finnish csr in light of the cultural and societal
context and structure and the third part introduces current trends and challenges
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each section of the book includes case examples that illustrate finnish csr from
different perspectives the book will be of use to scholars and students with an
interest in the nordic approach to csr
Mandated Corporate Social Responsibility 2019-08-28 principles of corporate social
responsibility a guide for students and practicing managers in developing and
emerging countries is designed to meet the urgent need for a comprehensive and
definitive introduction and teaching text for corporate social responsibility csr
with the aim to become the standard textbook to teach a complete course unit at
undergraduate or postgraduate levels this is a book that can be used by practicing
managers to understand the practice of csr equipping them with knowledge and skills
of how to integrate csr into business strategy and operations edited by a
multidisciplinary team of four experts david katamba dr christoph zipfel david haag
and dr charles tushabomwe kazooba along with other contributors the book stresses
the linkage of csr and modern business management it starts by defining csr then
shows how to get involved in csr how to identify csr opportunities communicating csr
activities to stakeholders and tracking csr performance principles of corporate
social responsibility a guide for students and practicing managers in developing and
emerging countries concludes by giving the reader the practical skills in designing
csr strategies in order to use them for competitiveness as well as tracking
performance of csr programs this is a book that will become essential reading on the
topic of csr for many years to come
Corporate Social Responsibility in Finland 2019-05-07 this monograph focuses on the
level of management culture development in organizations attempting to disclose it
not only with the help of theoretical insights but also by the approach based on
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employees and managers why was the term management culture that is rarely found in
literature selected for the analysis we are quite often faced with problems of
terminology especially it often happens in the translation from one language to
another while preparing this monograph the authors had a number of questions on how
to decouple the management culture from organization s culture and from
organizational culture how to separate management culture from managerial culture
etc however having analysed a variety of scientific research it appeared that there
is no need to break down the mentioned cultures because they still overlap therefore
it is impossible to completely separate the management culture from the formal or
informal part of organizational culture management culture inevitably exists in
every organization only its level of development may vary
Principles of Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) 2012-11-30 being socially
responsible on the part of corporate entities is now no longer an option it is part
of their normal business obligations to all their stakeholders regardless of whether
these are primary or secondary stakeholders modern societies around the world now
expect corporate entities of all shapes and forms to be socially responsible in
whatever they do the global practices of corporate social responsibility is a first
attempt at bringing together in one book experts accounts of how corporate entities
in twenty independent nations around the world are dealing with the issue of csr the
world today faces diverse social problems these become apparent as one moves from
one country to the next interestingly society now expects corporations to help in
finding solutions to these problems the problem of global warming affects us all
modern corporations can no longer continue to assume that the problem will go away
if nothing is done by them we can all make a little difference by our actions

http://samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw/


feudlings fate on fire 1 wendy knight .pdf

samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw

Management Culture and Corporate Social Responsibility 2018-04-18 bringing together
the fields of sociology political science and management and organization studies
ursula mühle offers in this unique volume an authoritative overview of corporate
social responsibility csr mühle first considers the origins of csr during the 1970s
highlighting the various approaches to csr and explaining its early shortcomings she
then turns to the united nations global compact and the global reporting initiative
to investigate why since the mid 1990s csr has been on the rise finally mühle
employs several case studies as well as interviews with business executives and
politicians to illustrate why businesses worldwide now view csr as a key component
to their success the politics of corporate social responsibility will be welcomed by
scholars and csr practitioners alike
Global Practices of Corporate Social Responsibility 2010-10-14 managing corporate
social responsibility offers a strategic communication centred approach to
integrating csr into organizations drawing from a variety of disciplines and written
in a highly accessible style the book guides readers in a focused progression
providing the key points they need to successfully navigate the benefits and
implications of managing csr chapters are organized around a process model for csr
that outlines steps for researching developing implementing and evaluating csr
initiatives emphasizes stakeholder engagement as a foundation throughout the csr
process model discusses ways to maximize the use of social media and traditional
media throughout the process offers international examples drawn from a variety of
industries including the forest stewardship council starbucks coffee and ikea draws
upon theories grounded in various disciplines including public relations marketing
media communication and business
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The Politics of Corporate Social Responsibility 2010-10-04 this volume explores the
management concept whereby companies integrate social and environmental concerns in
their business operations and in their interactions with their stakeholders this
practice also benefits the company and helps it to reach its strategic goals this
volume takes interdisciplinary and multidisciplinary perspectives to exploring a
multitude of themes in csr including corporate social responsibility in conjunction
with employee quality of life globalization industry sustainability environmental
accountability academic spin off education empowerment of women corporate reputation
expenditures for csr purposes and more the chapter authors consider the impacts and
outcomes along with the emerging challenges of incorporating csr in an organization
s business strategy this volume is an important academic journey into some of the
most relevant yet understudied issues of today this volume will be a valuable
resource for faculty and students in business as well as for industry professionals
researchers and others
Managing Corporate Social Responsibility 2011-09-07 this reader provides an
invaluable introduction to the key issues and themes emerging within the field of
csr including articles from academics ngos and companies working in the area it
features both case studies and broader perspectives
Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) Practices 2021-12-23 this book presents
initiatives that were launched or are currently being pursued in the name of csr and
showcases how different dimensions of csr sustainability ethics and governance can
help to solve global challenges contributions by international experts from
australia to bangladesh and from nigeria to spain address current issues in their
respective country such as challenges faced by nations initiatives launched in the
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name of csr and attempts on the part of small and medium sized enterprises to
promote csr initiatives this volume provides readers with in depth insights into csr
and important initiatives around the globe intended to encourage more responsible
behavior
Corporate Social Responsibility 2010-01-01 this book analyses various aspects of
social responsibility corporate responsibility sustainability and governance rather
than focusing narrowly on a single perspective it investigates a number of problems
and scenarios that can all be considered an aspect of one of these fields and shows
how they are all related to each other and to the problems and issues facing
businesses this approach is based on the tradition of the social responsibility
research network which in its 15 year history has sought to broaden the discourse
and to treat all research in these areas as inter related and relevant to business
the book collects the best papers presented at the 15th international conference on
corporate social responsibility and 6th organisational governance conference held in
melbourne australia in september 2016
The Corporate Social Responsibility Reader 2008 over the last decade the question of
the relationship between organizations and society has been subject to much debate
often of a critical nature the decade has seen protests concerning the actions of
organizations exposures of corporate exploitation and unfolding accounting scandals
at the same time ethical behaviour and a concern for the environment have been shown
to have a positive correlation with corporate performance the nature of corporate
social responsibility is therefore a topical one for businesses and academics there
are however many different perspectives upon what is meant by corporate social
responsibility and how this might be applied within organizations the authors
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involved are respected academics from a variety of disciplines from around the world
the contributions to this book investigate theoretical perspectives on the topic the
application in practice of socially responsible behaviour and the ethical dimension
of such behaviour
Social Responsibility Starter Kit 1998-10-01 in today s globalized and competitive
business environment companies increasingly look to restructuring mergers
acquisitions and downsizing to survive grow and maximize profits however when they
are not managed in a socially responsible manner restructurings may exert the
negative impact on employees shareholders communities and society as a whole the
book empirically explores the phenomena of corporate social responsibility csr
restructuring and relationships with firms performance in china it gives an insight
into how chinese firms respond to expectations of stakeholders by making social
goals a part of their overall business operations it also gives a fresh view of the
new concept of socially responsible restructuring for those seeking to promote
socially responsible practices in restructuring the book provides a unique and
stimulating analysis and touchstone
Key Initiatives in Corporate Social Responsibility 2015-10-13 master s thesis from
the year 2013 in the subject business economics business ethics corporate ethics
grade 1 5 university of applied sciences dortmund course bwl unternehmensethik
wirtschaftsethik marketing language english abstract the term and concept of
corporate social responsibility csr which generally means that companies voluntarily
takeover responsibility for different social economic ecological and culture issues
has gained such popularity among academics and the popular media that it seems to be
ubiquitous nowadays more recent incidents and scandals such as nestle powder milk
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shell brent spar enron parmalat sweatshops by different sports equipment and
electronic devices producers and finally the financial crisis which made the
headlines among many others which did not make it to the front page have forced
companies to consider csr even more but also other issues such as climate change and
global warming human rights situation and terrorism affect how companies conduct
their strategies and operational practices today it is observable that almost every
large corporation makes some effort to communicate how it is committed to social
issues that lie beyond its basic profit objectives a short look at the websites is
enough to notice that companies of many different industry sectors make much effort
to present their corporate responsibility initiatives the companies produce
healthier food more fuel efficient vehicles and save resources in their operations
to make the world a better place in view of this csr sometimes begins to be
propaganda to hide the true face of the business corporate social responsibility is
now a key marketing and branding instrument for many companies hence numerous other
companies also small and medium sized companies are currently asking themselves the
questions shall we also invest in csr initiatives why should we do that just to do
something is this still an instrument to gain a competitive advantage especially the
last question implies the question if consumers still believe in the basic idea of
csr initiatives or with the overload of csr initiatives if they even show reactance
and mistrust against such issues the present work will answer these questions from
the compannies and the consumers point of view
The Goals of Sustainable Development 2017-07-30 this book provides a comprehensive
and detailed introduction to the iso 26000 standard for social responsibility sr in
businesses and corporations in addition to discussing the standard s focus on
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various stakeholders and seven core topics the book underscores its key aspects and
most debatable issues with a focus on its connection to sustainable business
practices it presents numerous cases and practical examples of the iso 26000 s
implementation and discusses the outcomes and lessons learned in terms of the extent
to which organizations can envision practicing csr in ways that fit their activities
stakeholders and environment lately the iso 26000 has proved to offer an interesting
and important approach to the standardization of corporate social responsibility
approached and perceived as a voluntary standard that does not include any specific
requirements determining the best way to implement and work with it involved a
considerable amount of experimentation this book showcases the current state of
application and discusses how different countries have developed their own specific
versions of the standard which organizations can use to certify their sr processes
Perspectives on Corporate Social Responsibility 2017-03-02 essay from the year 2009
in the subject psychology work business organisational and economic psychology grade
high merit european college of business and management ecbm london london school of
economics and political science language english abstract i t remains a fact that
many business leaders still only pay lip service to csr or are merely reacting to
peer pressure by introducing it into their organisations a smaller number have an
inherent sense that it is the right thing to do and feel committed to it fewer still
are convinced about the business benefits and have embedded it throughout their
organisations bevan et al 2004 4 to shed light on the hypothesis that most
organisations can only have a rhetorical commitment to corporate social
responsibility csr and hence to further explore the above citation is the aim of
this essay in order to do so the analysis is organized in three chapters firstly
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three different alternative perspectives on organizations responsibilities in
general are examined concluding that there is potential divergence on whether social
aspects have to be considered as key elements for organizations secondly the essay
argues that some perspectives potentially conflict with the steep increase of csr
popularity during the past decades and defines real and rhetoric csr commitment
accordingly thirdly rhetoric csr as a gap between communication and implementation
of csr is decomposed into fixed and variable economic cycle dependent effects the
essay concludes with verifying the initial hypothesis especially for periods of
economic downturns and emphasising the importance of further empirical research to
better measure and fully grasp the implications of csr nowadays
Corporate Social Responsibility, Corporate Restructuring and Firm's Performance
2008-10-01 corporate social responsibility csr has become an increasingly important
topic in our global society corporate social responsibility across europe is the
first volume of its kind to bring together twenty three national perspectives on
this issue thirty seven european researchers worked on the book which provides a
comprehensive and structured survey of csr developments and progress at national
levels an overview and analysis is provided for each country topics addressed
include business and societal mindsets in the different cultural settings national
drivers for the current development of csr and prospects for the individual
countries in the future furthermore it contains three comprehensive pan european
analyses the chapters also contain practical information and references to the
internet as well as relevant literature in order to support further research and
stimulate business activities in this field the result is a rather unique collection
of essays on the topic of csr across europe
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CSR Overload? A Critical Analysis of Corporate Social Responsibility from the
Companies` and the Consumers` Point of View 2013-10-15 within the book social
responsibility in the information age issues and controversies the term society
refers to the world at large nations cultures within nations and interaction among
peoples it examines who is affected why how and where and what impact those changes
have on society this exciting title will address the changes information resource
management information technology and information systems have made upon society as
a whole
ISO 26000 - A Standardized View on Corporate Social Responsibility 2018-09-06
Most Organisations Can Only Have a Rhetorical Commitment to Corporate Social
Responsibility 2009-06-29
Corporate Social Responsibility Across Europe 2005-12-05
Social Responsibility in the Information Age: Issues and Controversies 2001-07-01
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